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for windows 8 build 9200 activation, the process is quite
similar to that of the previous windows, but there are
some improvements. since this build is a big way more
complicated than the past one, it doesn't need the
product key. rather, it can be activated using a simple
log in to www.windows.com. this is a wonderful
alternative for individuals who don't have a product key
for the windows 8. today i need to share a cool piece of
news with all the clients. as microsoft is going to release
the new version of the windows operating system after a
long gap. the newest version of the windows 8 operating
system called windows 8.1 build 9200 is going to be
launched soon and the most interesting thing about it is
the fact that it is going to be more functional than the
previous build of windows 8, which was build 9200.
windows 8.1 contains lots of new features and bug fixes.
with the latest version of windows there is going to be a
good change in the desktop tiles and we can expect that
to be more friendly and easy to use. windows 8 builds
are based on the kernel of windows 8, but it includes
some minor modifications. windows 8 activation is a hard
process to move. this is because of the reason that you
will have to register your current product key to the new
activation that's going to be made available for you. its a
trouble as i think so because of there is no way other
than using microsoft retail store. i think its wrong as
there is no way to get the retail key online.it is a bit
expensive than the normal computer key. microsoft in
the business of selling software. if you have microsoft
products, then you know how major and important they
are. we have been saying that windows 8.1 activator can
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be the simply way to activate windows 8.1 for free. you
don't need any product key, just download the document
from the link provided and follow the steps to activate
windows 8.1.
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finally, the new windows store has the ability to filter
apps, search for apps, and install apps directly from the
tile interface. the store offers new templates for making
apps and a new way to find apps in the catalog. just one
more thing i want to mention is that microsoft is actually

offering windows 8.1 for free right now as part of their
new fall promotion. the promotion runs from september
30th to october 30th and during the promotion period,
you can upgrade to windows 8.1 for free. you can read

more about the windows 8.1 promotion on this microsoft
website. let's go ahead and talk about the windows 8.1
activation procedure. for the purposes of this guide, we
will be activating windows 8.1 on a windows 8 pro x86
pc. (and, yes, all of the methods used in this guide are

legitimate!) we will be using two activators in this guide:
an activator from microsoft's own website and the

activator that we will be creating. both will work great as
long as you activate windows 8.1 with a valid product

key. some windows 8.1 versions require additional
activation keys that cannot be used. the first activator

that we will be covering is microsoft's windows 8.1
activator. it is a good activator to use if you are running
an original copy of windows 8 pro. it will automatically
activate windows 8.1 on your machine. do you want to

activate windows 8? the only thing you should do is
downloading the activator itself. the windows activator is
a very useful software which helps in activating a faulty
or untimely windows. it is a very easy software to use
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and navigate through the given instructions as well.
moreover, it supports all the leading editions of microsoft
windows like windows 8, 8, 8.1, 8.5, and 7 all versions. it
can even activate the windows server versions as well.

the activator is a stand-alone software so it does not rely
on any third party software and requires no internet

connections. 5ec8ef588b
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